
Meriden Library Building Committee: Building Needs Subcommittee 

 

October 3, 2017 

 

Judy Hallam’s home 

 

Draft Minutes 

 

Present: Judy Hallam, Joe Crate, Shannon Decker, Mary King 

 

The meeting began at 7:15 PM. 

 

The committee discussed the potential needs of a new Meriden Library building, including 

approximate square footage. Mary is talking to Meriden Library employees for feedback, 

and plans to report their responses at the next full Building Committee meeting.  

 

All present agreed that a new building should be one floor and fit in with the look of 

surrounding buildings in Meriden Village. In addition to shelf space, other possible needs 

discussed included a multipurpose meeting room (capacity 50), storeroom, enclosed 

administrative space, handicap bathroom, children’s area with glass door, clear sight lines, 

wider aisles, lower shelves, and expanded parking area. 

 

Adjournment at 8:30 PM. 


